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The Senate requests that UF Administration begin the amendment process for its proposed donation of right-of-way for a four-lane extension of SW 24th Avenue east of SW 34th Street and that it use procedures commensurate with the potential impacts of the extension.

By 30 September 2003, the Administration should formulate an amendment to the UF Master Plan that fulfills the commitment made to the Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization on 20 February 2003 and to the Alachua County Commission on 25 March 2003.

The amendment procedures should include at least one public hearing and a request that the St. Johns River Water Management District evaluate the effects of the proposed extension on stormwater management in the karst basin that the extension crosses.


